# Good School Food Project

A community recipe for student-loved meals

We need you! Join the movement to bring new and exciting meals to Milwaukee Public Schools cafeterias.



## Become a Parent Ambassador for Good School Food!

Are you a parent or caregiver who's passionate about giving students the best start? Community involvement is at the heart of our beliefs. Connect with us today to learn how you can help bring more USDA-approved, culturally-familiar, student-loved foods to MPS school meals.



By becoming a Parent Ambassador, you support good school food for our children while earning \$20/hour for participating in nutrition workshops and focus groups.

# How YOU can get involved:

Scan the QR code to join our mailing list & receive more information via newsletter & emails or go to <a href="https://www.foodright.org/healthy-school-iniatives">www.foodright.org/healthy-school-iniatives</a>



Select "<u>Become a Parent</u>

<u>Ambassador</u>" on the GSF News Sign

Up, under area(s) of interest.

#### Good School Food Project Goals

Increase local foods, including produce grown at Milwaukee Public Schools

Expand culturally relevant recipes that students like

## **Questions? Contact Anita or Leslie!**

Anita Garret, Community Advocate (414)-514-1257

anitagarrett323382@gmail.com

Leslie Krueger, Healthy Equity Program Director (414)-286-7656

Ikrueger@foodright.org

In partnership with:





Funded by the USDA Innovation Grant

